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Presented by
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The Committee of the Whole meeting was held at Roosevelt School at 7:00 p.m. Below is a 
summary of the meeting highlights.

Business Meeting
I. Call Meeting to Order/Roll Call
David Latham not present.

II. Recognize Visitors and Invite Comments from the Public
None.

III. Approval of Agenda
Approved as presented.

IV. Board Action
Personnel report from Dr. Condon: Wendy Perry recommended for .5 FTE ELL (Roosevelt 
School), Samantha Stearns for 1.0 FTE Social Studies (Roosevelt School), and Helen Gullo for 
1.0 FTE Early Childhood Teacher Assistant (Lincoln School)
Report approved as presented.

V. Education Committee, David Latham, Chair
1.   Common Core 2012-13 initiative was discussed. Martha Ryan-Toye gave a presentation 
about how the District is moving ahead toward implementation in the 2013-14 school year. 
2.   2013-14 calendar considerations were discussed, including options for the start of school 
date in the fall of 2013.

VI. Next Meeting Topics
1.   Strategic Plan - Modified Version
1. Gifted and Talented - Plan for analysis of District 90 supports and services
2. ISAT Data Review

VII. Public Comments
None.

VIII. Adjournment
 7:58 p.m. 


